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March Programs

March 7	    	 Christina Kerby is the coach of the Hampton High School Academy 

program. She will talk about transforming the high school experience.

March 14	    	 Amy Yarcich is the Executive Director of Rx Partnerships. She will talk 

about medication access and how to get people the medicines they need.

March 21	    	 Taylor Hart is with the American Heart Association.

March 28	    	 Today our club is invaded by our Interact Club from Peninsula Catholic 

High School. We get a glimpse of the future, and the youngsters get career advice from us.

Club Happenings

At the Charter Night ceremonies, a surprised Danny Carroll was awarded the Martin Gracey Award for 
Extraordinary Service.  The Martin Gracey Award is the highest honor that the club can bestow on any 
community leader.  Above, Danny is handed the award by President Cathy and two other members of the 
Martin Gracey Award Committee, Diane Hagemann and Tina Banks-Gray.



Total Members at the end of the 
month: 

49

Number of Meetings held in the 
month: 

4

Club InformationBirthdays

Danny Carroll 3/8

Karanita Fuller 3/8
Scott Stolldorf 3/12

Bill Blanchard started his term as Treasurer on July 1st, 2017

Lisa Crump was the Treasurer for three years prior to Bill starting and was very helpful in the transition 
process.  Lisa also advised bill on how to contact Rotary for questions.

The duties of the Club Treasurer include picking up mail from the post office box, depositing funds received, 
writing checks and entering all transactions on the Rotary website specific to the club.  Financial reports are 
included in the monthly Board meetings.

Dues are the primary source of revenue for our club, which we send to Rotary International and District 7600.  
Our secondary source of income is the Tennis Ball.  The 2017 Tennis Ball contributed $19,735 to the club. The 
money from the Tennis Ball is used to help fund other projects supported by the club.

Below is the Income and Expense financial summary for 2017

Total income				    $40, 802
Total expenses				   $23,326
__________________________________________
Net Income				    $17,686

Treasurer’s Report

February 17th and 18th the Peninsula 
Rotary Club sponsored two students 
from Peninsula Catholic High School 
to attend RYLA: the Rotary Youth 
Leadership Awards, in Sussex County 
near Wakefield.  Our attendees were 
Sydney Kaloustian and Darcy McLane, 
who reported learning a lot about 
leadership skills, while having a lot of fun 
doing it.



Virginia Peninsula Rotary Board of Directors 2017-2018

PHF 8 Joan Aaron PHF 2 Thomas Hunnicutt III HPHF Richard Summerville

PHF 1 Stephen Adams Kerry Hurst PHF Paul Szabo

Tina Banks-Gray Peter Johns Patrick Tompkins

PHF 1 Richard Blackwell PHF 1 Robert Jones Jr. Debi Waldeck

George (Bill) Blanchard PHF H J. Adrian Marshall Jr PHF 2 Howard Waters

Jeff Brittain PHF 2 Jeffrey Mendelsohn PHF 6 Dwight Wolf

Ryan Brown PHF 1 Catherine Miller PHF 3 Roger Wolfe

PHF Robert Carmines PHF 1 David Miller DDS Justin Wynings

PHF 2 Danny Carroll PHF 3 Glenn Morris PHF 5 Kevin Yeargin

PHF Jeffrey Clemons PHF 2 Thomas Morris III William Ziglar

PHF Lisa Crump PHF 7 Thomas Morris Jr.

PHF Adam Duncan HPHF Linda Neilson

PHF 3 Charles Edmonson Mike Nelson

PHF 5 John Frantz MD PHF Suki Pierce

Karanita Fuller PHF 5 Patricia Resto

H Howard Glenn Jr. PHF Louis Richman Jr,

PHF 1 Diana Gulotta PHF 1 Robert Shuford

PHF 2 Diane Hagemann PHF 1 Edward Spencer

PHF Frank Haislip PHF 1 Raymond Spencer

PHF H Lanny Hinson PHF Thomas Stodghill

PHF 2 Ann Hunnicutt PHF Scott Stolldorf

Virginia Peninsula Rotary Club Members 2017-2018

Paul Harris Non-Members
Nancy Adams ^ Bobby Freeman (‘03) Rita Johnson ^ Paul Trible (‘02)

Douglas R. Browning Jermina C. Glenn (dec) ^ Gen. Michael Loh (‘95) ^ Harry Wason (’06)

Lucinda Cronenberg Phyllis N. Glenn Margaret Mendelsohn ^ Boo Williams (’93)

Frances Glenn DeLoach Caroline Goodson Carolyn Morris ^ Margaret Yancey (‘97)

Barbara Dister (dec) Margaret Goodson Jay Pierce NMPH 1 Nhu Yeargin

Susan Edmonson Marion Gracey Sheri Gayle Richman (dec)

Ernestine Firestone Andrew Hagemann  ^ Walter Segaloff (‘94) (dec)

^ Jane Susan Frank (‘96) Clarence E. Hinson (dec)

PAST PRESIDENTS

2016 Diana Gulotta

2015 Pat Resto

2014 Paul Szabo

2013 Kevin Yeargin

2012 Frank Haislip

2011 Elizabeth McCoury

2010 John Frantz

2009 Al Roosendaal

2008 Gail Pearce

2007 Jeff Clemons

2006 Susan Strehle

2005 Tom Morris, Jr.

2004 Walter “Cap” Neilson

2003 Diane Hagemann

2002 Ann Hunnicutt

2001 Dr. Richard Summerville

2000 Gary (Sonny) Riggs

1999 Jim Pierce

1998 Greg Richardson

1997 Evan Peterson

1996 Danny Carroll

1995 Robert O. H. Mitchell

1994 Angela M. Dougherty

1993 T. N. Hunnicutt, III

1992 Bruce C. Goodson

1991 Stephen S. Stone

1990 Howard Waters

1989 Leonard B. Aaron

1988 Jeffery L. Mendelsohn

1987 Dennis O. Gillikin

1986 Louis O. Miller, Jr.

1985 Charles E. Behymer

1984 Charles F. Groom, Jr.

1983 Robert G. Fry, III

1982 James S. G. Davenport

1981 Chris J. Toney, Jr.

1980 Thomas A. Rawls

1979 Dr. Lanny C. Hinson

1978 Carl C. Goodson

1977 F. Dudley Fulton, Jr. & 
E. B. Barker, Jr.

1976 Howard E. Glenn, Jr.

President			   Cathy Miller
President-Elect			   Bill Ziglar
Vice President			   Patrick Tompkins
Secretary			   Peter Johns
Treasurer			   Bill Blanchard
Club Administration		  Danny Carroll
Director at large			  Tina Banks-Gray
Immediate Past President	 Diana Gulotta
	
Committee Chairs:	
Major Projects		  John Frantz
Membership		  Patrick Tompkins
Rotary Foundation	 Kevin Yeargin
Club Programs		  Scott Stolldorf
Community Service	 Ned Spencer 
			   Karanita Fuller
International Service	 Ray Spencer

Club Social Events	 Suki Pierce
Club Communications	 Diana Gulotta
Vocational Service	 Please volunteer!
New Generations Chair	 Adam Duncan
Webmaster		  Ray Spencer


